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Tuesday 3rd September 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

A very warm welcome back to school. We hope that you had a fantastic summer break and that you and 

your children are looking forward to starting a new school year. On the Infant site, we are delighted to 

welcome Mrs Haigh, Pipits Class teacher and Mrs Wills who will be teaching alongside Mrs Stock in Robins 

Class. To avoid confusion, Mrs Wills met the children last term when she was ‘Miss Cardwell’ but since 

then has got married! On the Junior site, we welcome Miss Dare as Peregrines Class teacher and Mrs 

Harrison who will be working alongside Mrs Goode in the Junior office. 

We are very much looking forward to working with you and your children over the coming year. Attached to 

this letter, you will find our Autumn Term key dates detailing all our extra-curricular events, themed days, 

trips, performances, topic outcome days, charity fundraisers, PTFA events and more. Full details will be 

provided nearer to each event and we ask that you keep an eye out for updates in our monthly newsletters 

that will be emailed to you and published on our website:  www.kingina.somerset.sch.uk 

Last year we were really pleased with the success of our school values, Golden Rules and Golden Time 

and the impact that these had on the children’s learning, outcomes and behaviour. We will be building upon 

these successes throughout the year and will soon be sending you this year’s copy of the Home-School 

Agreement, for you and your child to read and sign and return to school. 

During last year we introduced a system for recording the administering of children’s medication in school. 

This requires parents to complete a medical form to be brought to the relevant school office along with 

children’s medication. We will be continuing with this system this year and would also like to update our 

records for those children requiring the use of asthma inhalers and Epi-pens which are kept in school all 

year round. Please find attached to this email an Individual Health Care Plan form to be completed if 

appropriate and returned to the school office. Paper copies will also be available at both school offices. 

We thank you for your cooperation with this matter. 

Please do come in and see me if you wish to discuss any concerns or issues.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs S Svenson 
Headteacher 
 


